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The Children have settled back in really well after the October break.  

 

Looking back... 

 

Based on the children's interests, last term we focused on: 

 

Handwashing – the importance of hygiene and how to wash our hands properly. 

 

Exploring the local environment  - We went on an Autumn walk around the local area in our key groups 

to spot the signs of Autumn. 

 

International World Fairy Day – We had a Fairy tea party, we had the opportunity to dress up, we had lots 

of activities and we got to make some fairy potions. 

 

Children’s Rights – We had a discussion in our key groups about our rights are in Nursery , we discussed 

what it meant to be Safe, Included, and to play. 
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Proud Cloud – We introduced our Proud Cloud which gives the children a chance to share any special 

achievements or milestones from home that they are proud of.  

 

  For more information visit our website: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"We were looking for 

Yellow & Orange 

leaves that were fallen 

down from the trees 

because it is Autumn” 

 

“Discovering the 

Fairy Trail “ 

http://www.clermiston.edin.sch.uk/nursery/nursery.html
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This term.. 

We will continue to focus on Autumn and the changes that take place during the 

season. 

In group time we will be observing and discussing changes in the weather and how this 

may affect the clothing we wear  

We will be looking at day and night and nocturnal animals 

We will be starting our Interactive Book Reading up again, our first focus story that we will be looking at is 

“We’re Going on a Bear Hunt “. 

We will continue to focus on handwashing. 

Our focus will come from the children's interests as the term goes on. 

 

Celebrations this term 

• Children’s Birthdays 

• Halloween 

• Diwali 

• Bonfire night 

• Christmas 

• World Nursery Rhyme week    
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Helpful Information 

 

As we are in our Autumn term now and the weather is a bit changeable, can you make sure the children 

come to nursery suitably dressed and have welly boots in the nursery and shoes to change into when 

they are indoors? 

Please remember to check your child’s learning journal for up to date information and to follow us on 

Twitter @ClerNursery  

If you have any questions or comments please do not hesitate to contact us: 

Suzanne.Gilhooley@Clermiston.edin.sch.uk 

 

 


